
        HERCULES POLICE DEPARTMENT 
WATCH COMMANDER’S SHIFT REPORT 

 
DATE: September 27, 2023  TIME:    0700-0700          DAY: Wednesday 

 
THE FOLLOWING CASES ONLY REFLECT A PARTIAL LIST OF ACTUAL 

CASES TAKEN. CALLS FOR SERVICE NOT GENERATING WRITTEN 
REPORTS ARE NOT USUALLY LISTED. All THOSE ARRESTED ARE 

PRESUMED INNOCENT UNTIL PROVEN GUILTY  
 
Prisoner Transport: On September 27, 2023, at 8:16 am, a Parking Enforcement Officer 
responded to Sonoma County Jail to transport a 53 year old male, on a Hercules arrest 
warrant. The subject was transported to the Martinez Detention Facility. H23-00985  
 
Warrant Arrest: On September 27, 2023, at 11:27 am, an Officer checked on a vehicle at 
the 76 gas station. The 41 year old male driver, of Vallejo, was found to have an outstanding 
felony Probable Cause warrant held by Pinole PD. The subject was arrested on the warrant, 
and at the request of Pinole PD, transported to and booked at the Martinez Detention Facility  
H23-00989 
 
Warrant Arrest: On September 27, 2023, at 3:36 pm, an Officer conducted a traffic stop on a 
silver 2014 Ford Fusion at the Franklin Canyon Gold Course. The 45 year old male driver 
was found to have an outstanding felony warrant held by Pinole PD. The subject was taken 
into custody and transported to the Martinez Detention Facility. H23-00990 
 
Vehicle Theft: On September 27, 2023 at 7:27pm, Officers were dispatched to Franklin 
Canyon Golf Course for a reported theft of a gold 2001 Ford F-250. The Ford was taken 
between the hours of 7:00pm and 8:00pm. H23-00991 
 
Possession of a Controlled Substance: On September 27, 2023 at 9:41pm, an Officer 
conducted a traffic stop on a 2010 Ford Flex for a vehicle violation. A 31 year old female, and 
a 33 year old male, were contacted. The female was on active search-able probation in San 
Mateo County. A probation search was conducted. Suspected Heroin, in a plastic baggie, 
was located inside the vehicle. The female was arrested, cited, and release without incident. 
H23-00992 
 
Mental Health Evaluation: On September 28, 2023 at 12:08am, Officers were dispatched to 
the 200 block of Apollo for a 19 year old female. The subject had been in the garage, with the 
vehicle running, but left before officers arrived. The reporting party advised the subject may 
be walking towards the water on Bayfront. Officers located the subject walking along the 
railroad tracks on Bayfront between John Muir Pkwy and Promenade. The subject ran away 
from the Officers but was detained without incident. The subject was determined to be a 
danger to herself and was transported to the County Regional Medical Center for evaluation.  
H23-00993 
 


